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Date:
09/05/00


From:
TAMMY_M

RE:
Unit 04 dewatering

32 sturgeon were recovered from Unit 4 draft tube.  20 sturgeon were dead.  Project biologists released the dead fish into the tailrace.  Unit 4 was dewatered for the 100 day inspection on August 1, 2000.  On August 30, 2000 tail logs were removed but there was a problem with the wicket gates.  On August 31, 2000 tail logs were put back in and the water inside was aerated to keep fish healthy until biologists could salvage on Tuesday September 05.  The sturgeon were stuck to the grizzlie, many had hickey like marks and their gills and operculum damaged.   Sizes ranged from 5” up to 4’.
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